
April 6, 2015 

Gary Spackman 

Canadian Club Homeowners Association 
PO Box4041 

Ketchum, ID 83340 

State of Idaho Department of Water Resources 
PO Box 83720 
Boise, ID 83720-0098 

Re: Cases CM-DC-2015-001, CM-DC-2015-002 

Dear Mr, Spackman, 
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I am writing on behalf of the Canadian Club Homeowners Association. Please accept 
this letter as notice that I, Erin P Smith, plan to participate in the contested case 
proceedings CM-DC-2015-001 and CM-DC-2015-002as the representative of the 
Canadian Club Homeowners Association. 

Erin P. Smith 

J. Heinrich 


